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To:  

Date: 3/28/2017 1:25:38 PM
Subject: Stop Dismemberment Abortions ~ Website email from Claudia Williamson

Lt. Governor Bryant, This week, the South Carolina House of Representatives could vote on a crucial 
piece of legislation, the South Carolina Unborn Child Protection from Dismemberment Abortion Act 
(H.3548). This bill, sponsored by Rep. Lin Bennett, would ban a procedure often called a "d and e" 
abortion. The description of the procedure in the bill is as follows: an abortion that would "dismember 
a living unborn child and extract him or her one piece at a time from the uterus through use of 
clamps, grasping forceps, tongs, scissors or similar instruments that, through the convergence of two 
rigid levers, slice, crush, and/or grasp a portion of the unborn child's body to cut or rip it off." We must 
stop this procedure from being performed in South Carolina. To do that we need your help! Claudia 
Williamson
 

Claudia Williamson
 
18 Thunderbird Dr
 
Travelers Rest, SC 29690
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